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Thank you, Mr. President.
Lithuania welcomes the delegation of Mauritius and thanks for its National Report. 

We commend Mauritius for its active efforts to implement critical reforms towards promoting and protecting all human rights. We welcome the improvements in ensuring quality and inclusive education, measures adopted to protect the rights of the child, and other very important reforms undertaken since the last UPR cycle. 

Lithuania would like to make the following recommendations:

- One, strengthen coordination among the relevant stakeholders to effectively investigate allegations of all forms of violence against children, ensure accountability of perpetrators, and provide victims with the necessary support.
- Two, continue investing in quality and inclusive education in all schools. 
- Three, increase efforts to combat all forms of discrimination and violence against women and girls.

We wish Mauritius a successful review in the current UPR.
I thank you.

